Subject: Rachel A. Dean College Bound Scholarship Program, sponsored by BNSC

Bloomington Normal Swim Club is proud to offer the Rachel A. Dean College Bound Scholarship Program.  Rachel was a respected BNSC coach, swimmer, and friend.  Our hope is that Rachel’s spirit and enthusiasm for swimming will endure throughout BNSC’s culture.  

Many of our current swimmers exemplify Rachel’s spirit: 
· enthusiastic about swimming, 
· hard-working in and out of the pool, 
· great cheerleader to teammates,
· carry a positive attitude no matter the challenges, and 
· supportive of other swimmers through both good and tough times.

[bookmark: _GoBack]BNSC wants to recognize these young adults, in Rachel’s honor.  For 2019, BNSC will be awarding $500 scholarships to one female and one male swimmer.  Recipient will be announced at the BNSC spring banquet.  Essays are due by 4/12/19.

We are currently accepting applications.  Please see the application document for full details.  If any questions, please contact Todd Schmidt at (309) 825-6076 or tas830@gmail.com.

BNSC Board of Directors:
Jeff Ritsema, President
Franklyn Fung, Vice-President
Miranda Walker, Treasurer
Todd Schmidt, Secretary 

The board members would also like to thank Head Coach Edie Dean, and Parent Booster Club Co-presidents Jen Adame and Kelly Malinowski, for their input, hard work and encouragement to establish this important program.  

